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September 6, 2019 

Via E-Mail 

Andrew Maurey, Director 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket 20190118-WU -- Application for increase in water rates in Gulf County 
by Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Maurey: 

This is in response to your letter dated August 9, 2019 advising that the minimum filing 
requirements (“MFRs”) submitted by Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. (the “Utility”) were 
deficient.  Despite its diligent efforts, due to accounting backlogs resulting from Hurricane 
Michael, the Utility will not be in a position to provide corrections to the deficiencies by 
September 9, 2019.  The Utility, thus, respectfully requests that it be allowed to submit its 
corrections to those deficiencies no later than September 30, 2019.  Please contact me if you 
have any questions regarding this request for additional time. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP 

D. Bruce May, Jr. 

DBM:kjg 

cc: Jennifer Crawford, Esq. 
Kristen Simmons, Esq. 
Adam Teitzman 
Patricia Christensen, Esq. 
J.R. Kelly, Esq. 
Michael McKenzie, C.P.A. 
William J. Rish, Jr. 




